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HANS BJELKHAGEN
LASERGRUPPEN HOLOVISION AB
SANDHAMNSGATAN 25

11528 STOCKHOLM

SWEDEN

DEAR HANS:

THANKS FOR BRINGING DR. SAINNOV TO THE SCHOOL.
YOU MADE AN IMPRESSIVE CONTRIBUTION TO THIS
INSTITUTION.

HOWEVER, I AM GOING TO DELAY PURCHASE OF THE
FRAMES THAT WE DICUSSED. AT THIS TIME WE HAVE
TO USE THE MONEY IN ANOTHER AREA. I WILL WRITE
TO YOU WHEN I AM ABLE TO CARRY THRU ON THE
PURCHASE.

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOUR PHOTOGRAPHS
OF THE LAKE FOREST EXHIBIT, REGARDLESS OF YOUR
CLAIMS OF INEXPERIENCE WITH YOUR SPANKING NEW
CAMERA.I WILL PURCHASE THEM.

JOHN AND I HOPE WE MADE YOUR STAY IN CHICAGO
A LITTLE ENJOYABLE.WE HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU
SOON .

YOURS SINCERELY,
rd
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LOREN BILLINGS
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
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